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OFFICIAL 

Gary Constantine  
Project Director 
Vopak Victoria Energy Terminal Pty Ltd 
20 Friendship Road 
PORT BOTANY  NSW  2036 

Ref: PL007755  

 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Constantine 
 
CONSULTATION PLAN: Vopak Victoria LNG Pipeline Consultation Plan (VLNG_L_602_Ver0)   
  
Thank you for your letter of 28 April 2022 and email of 17 May 2022 (submission of final) seeking 
approval of the above plan.  
  
The plan has been assessed and determined to meet the requirements for a Consultation Plan under 
Section 17 of the Pipelines Act 2005 (the Act). I, as the Delegate of the Minister, in accordance with 
section 18(2) of the Act, approve the Consultation Plan: Vopak Victoria LNG Pipeline Consultation 
Plan (VLNG_L_602_Ver0).  
  
I also draw your specific attention to the following requirements of the Act and the Pipelines 
Regulations 2017:  

 

• The plan in its entirety is to be provided to owners and occupiers of land pursuant to section 
17(1)(b) of the Act. 

• Section 19 requiring that the notice given to each owner and occupier must contain the 
information prescribed in Regulation 6 and must be accompanied by the approved consultation 
information.  

• Section 27 requiring that the notice be given to each owner and occupier in the format 
prescribed by Regulation 7.  

• Section 32 requiring that the notice of application contain the information prescribed in Section 
32 and Regulation 10.  

  
Please note that the monthly reporting obligation set out on page 11 of the plan takes immediate 
effect. Vopak Victoria Energy Terminal Pty Ltd is also required to place a copy of this plan on its 
project webpage by 27 May 2022.  
  
I look forward to the plan’s successful implementation. Please contact Don Hough on 0409 548 084 

for further information.     
  
Yours sincerely  
  

David Lovell 
  
David Lovell 
Acting/Principal Pipeline Regulation   
18 / 05 / 2022   

 
cc: Energy Safe Victoria  
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